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For the 30th year in a row, we participated in the Camden County Bar Association's Adopt-a-Family program

again this holiday season. Attorneys and staff provided gifts and food for an underprivileged family from

Camden County.

Together we filled 19 overflowing boxes with toys, clothing, and enough food for Christmas dinner and to

fill this family’s cupboards with extra canned goods and other non-perishable items.

We are proud to continue our longstanding mission of bringing cheer, peace of mind, and hope to a family

who needs it most.
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